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Friday 1st March 2024 

 

It’s been another exceptionally busy week at St. Peter’s Bratton and we have been so impressed with all 

the fantastic learning that has been happening. 

 

 

Please see the amended Principal award table for KS2, sorry 5O2 for missing you off last week! 

 

 

Parent Survey 

 

Thank you to all the parents who have taken part in our parent survey. As well as the responses to the 

questions (see additional paperwork emailed), I have also collated a list of concerns that have been 

raised that I will be addressing over the next weeks and months. Here are the list of actions that I will be 

working on, as you can see some of them I have addressed already 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

502 Phoebe   Joshua 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


Parental 
Communication 
– letters/Apps 

After school 
clubs 

P.E. 
Provision 

Parental 
involvement in 

Learning  
(in school 

reading etc.) 

Praise and 
Rewards 

Outdoor Play 
areas 

School 
Lunch 

Payment 

Wrap around 
Care – Cost & 

Provision 

Homework Football Pupil  
hydration 

Reading 
Buddies 

Bereavement 
Support 

Pupil 
Progress 

Reception 
Transition 

Parental 
Phonics classes 

Secondary 
Transition 
Support 

School visits  
(Off site) 

Outdoor 
Learning 

Bullying Rising cost 
of Arthog 

Information 
regarding 

current learning 

Reading journal 
correspondence  

Pupils 
being able 
to express 
how they 

are 
feeling. 

    

 

Thank you to those parents who highlighted many things that are done well and the recognition of the 

staff, who do go above and beyond to support our wonderful children. 

Pupil Hydration 

 

From Monday, pupils can have squash or flavoured water in order to support their hydration. Please can I 

ask that no Sports or Energy drinks are provided as these are not necessary (although I know they are 

fashionable). In return for this, can you please ensure that teeth are brushed extra specially well before 

bedtime 😊 

Happy Second Birthday to our Leapster! 

 

As it is a leap year, we were able to celebrate the second birthday (8th ) of our one and only leapster in 

the school, Finn. He certainly enjoyed his birthday cake. 

 

Year 6 Secondary School Places 

Today Year 6 received their offers for Secondary School places. If you need any further help and support 

moving forward with this process please contact us and we will be more than happy to help. In order to 

support this transition, I am advertising Youth on Tuesday at Admaston House. This supports pupils 

meeting other pupils in Year 7 and 8 in a safe and supportive environment. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Neighbourhood 

  

Yesterday, I took two of our School Councillors to welcome the Co-op to our neighbourhood. The staff 

were very impressed with their welcome card and as a result our councillors were chosen to be in the 

picture for the press. Co-op also very kindly supplied us with some sweets and have said that they will 

support us in any way they can. 

 

Have you got a Toddler? 



 

Why not take advantage of the Toddler café and Pushchair People. Walking distance, so fresh and good 

company. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends Quiz 

Last night I had the pleasure of hosting our first St. Peter’s Bratton Quiz (oh yes, I did dance during the 

silent disco round). It was a fabulous atmosphere with lots of fun. Thank you to all the wonderful Friends 

Association for organising and all the families and staff who attended. I have already been asked when 

the next one is. 

 

Happy St. David’s Day 



 

Wishing all our wonderful Welsh families a very happy St. David’s Day! 

 

Mrs Welsh xx George and Teddy  

   

 



 

                                                                  



 

 

English   
This half term we have been reading the story Stanleys stick. We used our own ideas to innovate the story 
and created a story map to help us remember the key parts of the story. We were all proud of our amazing 
work.  

                                                      
 
 

                                                   
 

Art  
We have just started our Exploring watercolour unit. During our first lesson we explored the different 

techniques we could use, experimenting without an end goal in mind. We used our paintbrushes in 

different ways, using our fingertips to spray and even our hands to create effects. Year 1 are excited to 

develop their skills and then complete a final piece.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE 
In PE our focus has been fitness and how exercise makes our body feel. We have completed lots of 

different exercises to see what the effects are on our heart. We have learnt the importance of warming up 

before we do exercise and cooling down. The children enjoyed feeling their hearts beating either fast or 

slow.  
 

 

School Council meetings in Spring term 

 

 

The school council have been very busy with our meetings. 

We have started off by talking about school in general with Mrs Welsh. Here are our thoughts from the 

meeting. 

 

 

 



 

 

On Monday we met with Di from the school catering team. Di shared lots of different menus with us from 

local schools and challenged us to design our own menu for the school. 

 

 



 

 

We have asked our friends in our classes and will be passing our suggestions on to the catering team who 

are going to come up with a new menu for us to enjoy. 

House points 

This week Caer Caradoc 

164 

 

Haughmond 

260 

 

Stiperstones 

255 

 

Wrekin 

264 

 

So far this 

term... 
3430 3566 3391 3705 

 

Weekly winners! 

Well done, Wrekin! 

Termly winners so far! 

Well done, Wrekin! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Red Nose Day 

 

Friday 15th March 

 

 

“Do something funny for money”. 

Please come to school wearing something that makes you smile. 

 Superhero costume 

Favourite outfit 

Football kit 

Princess dress 

PJs 

St Peter’s is going cashless for Comic Relief. Please use the link below to donate via Just Giving or scan 

the QR code. 

Please do not bring cash to school as a donation 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-st-peters-bratton-church-of-england-

academy?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rnd24-st-peters-bratton-

church-of-england-academy&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=bbd31f109e384e069f5cc5d75c54c5d6 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

Friday 9th February Bookings Open for Easter Wrap Around Holiday Club 

Tuesday 5th March Dental Nurses visiting Reception  

Thursday 7Th March World Book Day 

Monday 11th March – Friday 
22nd March 

Learning Conference Fortnight  

Wednesday 13th March Bookings Close for Easter Wrap Around Club 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Saturday 16th March Outdoor Spring Clean – Friends Event 

Wednesday 20th March Year 4 visit to Wroxeter 

Thursday 21st March Easter Fun Day – Friends Event 

Monday 25th March Easter Holidays – Open for Wrap Around Holiday Club 
25/03 – 28/03 & 02/04 – 05/04 

Monday 8th April Summer term begins 

Wednesday 10th April Year 1 visit to Exotic Zoo  

Saturday 13th April Car Boot Sale – Friends Event 

Monday 6th May Bank holiday 

Wednesday 22nd May Colour Run – Friends Event 

Friday 24th May PD Day 

Monday 27th May Half Term 

Friday 12th July Summer Fayre – Friends Event 

Monday 22nd July PD Day 

Tuesday 23rd July Summer holidays  


